
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 5 Newsletter 

       Week ending: Friday 19th July 

 
 Important Reminders! 

The new term starts on 

Thursday 5th September 

at 8:45am. 

Homework set this week: 

Year 6 preparation homework can 

be accessed via Google Classroom. 

The code is: fsqi3c 

Attendance: 

Whole school  

attendance for 
the year: 96.68% 

Value of the Month 

 

Today has brought about the end 

of another academic year at 

WJGS. It has been an emotional 

day all round; saying goodbye to 

our Year 6s and Miss Skilton, 

who has taught 5.2. The girls are 

all excited about a well deserved 

summer break and the new chal-

lenges they will face in year 6. 

Year 5’s Students of the Year! 

5.1    Jiya 

     5.2   Phoenix 

     5.3   Vanessa 


